
 

 

CIRCULAR 

IIS/JED/PRL/2024-25/86                                                                                                   Date: January 13, 2025 

Subject: Addition of a Jacket to the Uniform for Physical Education Classes (Grades VI to XII - Girls) 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to share an update regarding the Physical Education (PE) uniform for students in Grades 
VI to XII (Girls). In addition to the white polo T-shirt and blue track pants, we are introducing a Blue Jacket 
as part of the standardized PE uniform. This jacket is designed to provide added comfort while maintaining 
the uniformity of the attire. 

You may click HERE to view a sample of the jacket. 

Students may wear this uniform to school on days when PE classes are scheduled. Interested parents are 
encouraged to arrange the jacket for their child within two weeks from the date of issue of this circular. 
While this uniform remains optional, its adoption ensures consistency, comfort and a sense of unity 
among our students during PE activities. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support in enhancing our students' PE experience. 

 
 

 
Copy to: 

 VP-GS 

 COE & VP-BS-i/c  

 AO 

 HM-IX-XII-GS  

 HM-VI-VIII-GS - i/c 

 System Administrator 

 Students of VI to XII – GS 

 School Website & School WhatsApp Channel 

 SMC for information 

 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MAWEDShwN4DrcwoTvLNtPcWOzUWVjdlV/view?usp=sharing

